
For this year all art classes will be done at home with the 
help of parents.  These art lessons will not be required by the 
school, but we highly encourage art for all our students.  We 
have a wonderful website where age appropriate art lessons 
have been gathered. https://artprep.weebly.com/  

 Some lessons include a history lesson via YouTube, visit 
YouTube at your discretion; we ask that you please supervise 
your child during the lesson and when accessing YouTube. 

 Please feel free to make any changes or substitutions for 
any of the art projects.  For example if you do not have oil 
pastels, crayons work very well as a substitute.  Likewise if a 
project calls for watercolor pencils, you can use watercolor 
paints, or regular colored pencils.   

 If you would like to take any images of any art projects your 
children have done and send them 
to oakridgeartist@gmail.com we will deliver the photos to 
the yearbook staff to be posted on Facebook and put into the 
yearbook for the whole school. 

 I wish everyone a safe year and when parents are allowed 
to help we will be contacting everyone to get the program up 
and running again.   

 Your Art Prep Committee 

 --  

ART Prep Website  http://artprep.weebly.com/ 

Facebook group "Art Prep" 
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